A GATHERING PLACE"

AIKEN, SOUTH CAROLINA

FIRST HUNTER/JUMPER INSTITUTE:

What started as a chilly and brisk Autumn morning turned into a
beautiful sunny day for the first Hunter/Jumper Institute at
Stable View. Alicia Brigode and Zella were the first pair to start
the day in the .65M in the Mark Phillips Arena. By the end of the



day there were a total of ninety-five trips between the Hunter and
Jumper rings. The courses were designed by Brody Robertson of
Ocala, Florida.

The Hunter/Jumper Institute is a new schooling series to allow
horses and riders to get practice in the show ring. There are no
judges and your coach can even stand in the middle of the arena for
extra guidance. Don't miss out on this affordable, world-class
schooling opportunity. There are two schooling days left this year:
November 15th and December 20th. Use the link below to find prize
lists and to sign-up.

Hunter/Jumper Institute

View More...



